PRESS RELEASE

Date: 22nd June 07

Generations, South Africa’s number 1 drama, is pleased to announce, that Chris Brown, the international R&B star joined us on set on Thursday, 21st June 07.

Mfundi Vundla Executive Producer says, “I’m proud that a stellar talent whose major contribution to music is still unfolding chose to cross pollinate his creative genius with our acting ensemble in Generations”. 

“The SABC is proud to receive international affirmation in terms of the genuineness of its story telling abilities. Chris’s visit is indicative of the confidence that the international community has in the channels properties,” says Simphiwe Mthembu SABC1 Spokesperson. 

Mthembu goes on to say, “We believe that Chris’s appearance is the beginning of an era of international stars who are going to feature on the biggest property on the African continent, and evidently it is beginning to attract international interest”.

The atmosphere sizzled when Chris walked onto set. Sipho Ngwenya, Generations artist enjoyed performing with the international star. “He was very energetic, fun and cool to be with on set. He is a natural performer. Wish him all the best, with his visit to SA and his upcoming CD,” says Ngwenya. 

Brown looked right at home on set, “It’s an honor to visit the country and a blessing to be asked to be on this show. The way I feel is unexplainable......it's just an honor”. 

Viewers can look forward to seeing Chris on Generations in October. 

